
INC. VILLAGE OF WOODSBURGH 
 

NOTICE FOR PERSONAL APPLICATIONS FOR ABSENTEE BALLOT FOR THE 
VILLAGE ELECTION 

VILLAGE OF WOODSBURGH 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village of Woodsburgh will be closed on Monday 
June19, 2023 in observance of Juneteenth.  Anyone wishing to obtain a personal application for 
an absentee ballot must obtain it by Friday June 16, 2023 by close of business.  
  

Michelle Blandino, Village Clerk 
 

Dated:  June 13, 2023 


